
 

To 

Shri S.R. Mishra, 

Additional Secretary, 

Department of Legal Affairs,  

Ministry of Law & Justice 

Shastri Bhavan New Delhi-110001 

 

Subject: Retention of telephone connections nos. 26881645 & 2160373 

Sir, 

The telephone connections nos. 26881645 & 2160373 were allotted to Shri 

Suresh Chandra, then the Secretary in the Department of Legal Affairs, Ministry of 

Law & Justice since long at his residence. Shri Suresh Chandra superannuated on 

30-11-2018 and now been appointed as Information Commissioner in Central 

Information Commissioner on 01.01.2019 for a period of 5 years. Shri Suresh 

Chandra desires to retain the same connections at his residence allotted by his past 

Department. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

(A.K. Gehlot) 

Joint Secretary(MR) 

Tele No. 26183997 

  


